Hawthorne House Pop-Up Fundraiser for a Kitchen Renovation

The Hawthorne Community Association is pleased to announce the Pop-Up Brick Campaign to raise funds for a much-needed kitchen renovation. "Pop-Up" because we hope it comes and goes quickly and successfully. There is a \$12,000 estimate for the complete project. Very doable.

Please purchase an engraved brick for \$300. Buy a brick, build a kitchen! You may memorialize any matter you feel strongly about. Loved ones, favorite quotes, or any matters close to your heart. Why not say, "LIFE IS GREAT."

Submit Your Order – Please Submit by May 1, 2025

- All engraving will be done in upper-case (CAPITAL LETTERS) regardless of how it is printed on this form. Twelve (12) spaces per line.
- All engraving will be automatically centered on the brick.
- Punctuation and spaces need to be counted.
- Make your check payable to "Hawthorne Community Association" or <u>CLICK HERE</u> to pay online using Paypal, credit, or debit card.
- For the Buy-A-Brick campaign, all labor and materials are pro gratis. Hence, your \$300 brick contribution is 100% tax deductible. We will email you a receipt.
- Please print and complete the form below. You may choose to scan and email it to <u>info@hawthorneassoc.com</u>.
 Or, you may mail it with your check to:

The Hawthorne Community Association P.O. Box 185 South Casco, ME 04077

name					Email						
Phone nu	mber										
Brick #1											
Brick #2											